
 

  

 

Notice: Lane closures on Stegman’s Mill Road and Nashville Road 
 
The City of Vaughan is installing a new multi-use path on Stegman’s Mill Road and new streetscaping on 
Nashville Road in Kleinburg Village. To safely complete the work, temporary lane closures are required 
starting Monday, April 7 until Monday, June 30, from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
 
Flag persons will be on-site to guide traffic in the area and detour signs will be in place. Access to 
residences and businesses along Nashville Road and Islington Avenue will not be impacted during the 
work.  
 
More about the temporary lane closures: 
 

• Traffic will be temporarily reduced to one lane on Stegman’s Mill Road, from Valley Road to 
Bindertwine Park, and on Nashville Road, from Lester B. Pearson Street to Islington Avenue. 

• Eastbound traffic on Nashville Road, heading north on Islington Avenue, may be re-directed 
towards Lester B. Pearson Street. 

• Northbound traffic on Islington Avenue, heading west on Nashville Road, may be re-directed 
north towards Highway 27. 

• Through traffic is encouraged to detour onto Highway 27 to avoid construction. 
• Work may also be undertaken overnight to minimize impacts. 

 
About the project: 
 
The City is undertaking important infrastructure improvements within Kleinburg Village, including watermain 
replacements, road reconstruction work and streetscaping enhancements. These improvements support 
the City’s continued commitment to ensuring the long-term sustainability of municipal infrastructure.  
 
Learn more about the project at vaughan.ca/KleinburgVillage.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.vaughan.ca/about-city-vaughan/projects-and-initiatives/infrastructure-engineering-and-construction-projects/kleinburg-village-improvements


 

  

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 

 
 

 
 


